
Credit Card Number

Expiration Date

Yes! I would like to donate to Children 
Incorporated’s Year End Giving: I would like to pay for my sponsorship:

Monthly ($30) Quarterly ($90)

Semi-annually ($180) Yearly ($360)

PAY BY CREDIT CARD PAY BY CHECK (ENCLOSED)

CHILDREN INCORPORATED / TAX ID# 54-0761510 / 800-538-5381 / CHILDRENINCORPORATED.ORG

122105

$

Signature

I would like to sponsor an additional child: 

U.S. BoyInternational Girl

Dear Friends, 

The years 2020 and 2021 have been among the strangest and perhaps most difficult years in recent 
history. With the onset of the Covid-19 pandemic in early 2020, our world was severely shaken. Most 
of what we considered normal behaviors and activities were suddenly stopped, and we found ourselves 
isolated and dealing with issues totally new to us. The changes that came about as the result of the 
pandemic were especially hard on those who were already living paycheck-to-paycheck. People working 
in low-paying retail jobs and in food service were suddenly unemployed and unable to put food on the 
table. As factories shut down, others were unable to pay their rent and provide even the most basic 
necessities for their children and families.

 The children that we serve — from those in Eastern Kentucky to Bogota, Colombia — have had their 
lives turned upside down by Covid-19, and the effects of months of struggle still plague them and their 
families today. Parents from Washington D.C. to Dornakal, India have watched as their incomes have 
dried up, and they’ve had to search for ways to provide for their families. Teachers and site workers 
in Dennehotso, Arizona, as well as in Guatemala City have witnessed hunger, sickness, and death 
among the children they serve, and their families and their hearts have been broken many times over. 
A reputable news report states that as many as 120,000 school-age children in the United States lost at 
least one parent or caregiver as a result of Covid-19, and another report, issued just a couple of months 
back, speaks of unprecedented levels of child hunger due to the lingering effects of the pandemic in the 
U.S. and abroad. 

—continued on reverse

I would like to give an additional gift to my 
sponsored child/children:

$

As 2021 Comes to an End, Your Help is Still Greatly Needed

DECEMBER 2021
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DECEMBER 2021

Things are gradually improving, but our help is still badly needed. 

As 2021 comes to a close, I am asking for your help once again. Our goal is to raise at least $25,000 
to meet the varied and assorted needs of the children and families enrolled in our programs. As 
special requests for assistance arrive in our office, as they do on a daily basis, we want to be able 
to meet them and provide relief for those who are suffering. Your final gift for 2021 can make that 
possible.

So I ask you — please consider what you can do to help us improve lives. Together, we are strong, 
and together, we can and do make a difference.

CONTACT CHILDREN INCORPORATED TODAY:

Children Incorporated
P.O. Box 72848
North Chesterfield, VA 
23235

1-800-538-5381
childrenincorporated.org 
sponsorship@children-inc.org

Phone Number

PLEASE UPDATE MY INFORMATION:

Email Address

Thank you for your support of children in need.

Want to receive weekly updates from Children Incorporated?

SIGN UP FOR ON THE ROAD!
CHILDRENINCORPORATED.ORG/ONTHEROAD

Please send me information about leaving a legacy 
gift to Children Incorporated through my will 
or bequest.

Ronald H. Carter
President and Chief Executive Officer
Children Incorporated 

So many children and families 
depend on our support. 

Please help us reach our goal of 
raising $25,000 before the end 

of 2021. 
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